
ROBERTSON MONAGLE & EASTAUGH 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW

RESTON, VA  20190
Honorable Sonny Perdue






December 16, 2019

Secretary of Agriculture

1400 Independence Ave,  SW

Washington DC 20250

US Forest Service 

Juneau, AK 99801

Delivered by Email:  akroadlessrule@fs.fed.us
Dear Sirs:

This is a comment on the Draft Roadless EIS which is now under consideration by the USFS.  I have been involved in the Tongass Land Management Plan and the Raodless EIS for 43 years.  I began this work as the Legislative Director for Sen. Ted Stevens from 1976-1981). Since then I haev been a private PR actioner in Alaska and now in the Washington DC area.  My clients have included a number of companies, Cities, and other municipal governments vitally interested in the TLMP and Roadless issues.

To that end, please accept these comments for your consideration.  I strongly favor the full exemption embodied by Alternative 6 in the current EIS.  This is the only way to insure that the revised Forest Plan can be fully revised and implemented.  Over the years, there have been many promises that TLMP  Plans and the current Roadless EIS will provide sufficient timber and other land proscription which will allow the Southeast Alaska Region to prosper.  These promise have not been kept.

The only way to being this process so it can help the diverse interests in Southeast Alaska including  mining, timber, renewable energy, transportation and municipal government needs is to implement a full Roadless exemption as is and has been supported by the last six Governors and the entire Congressional Delegation.

Please make a decision to choose Alternative 6 as the final alternative for the pending Roadless EIS.  I attach a further explanation as to why the other Alternatives will not work.

Thanks very much

Steve Silver
Robertson, Monagle, and Eastaugh

Reston, VA 20190
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